
No objection from the local councillor.  
 
Thanks  
 
Andrew Stock 
 
Planning Officer 
Herefordshire Council  
 
Tel: 01432 383093 
Email: Andrew.stock@herefordshire.gov.uk 
 
From: Hardwick, John (Cllr)  
Sent: 04 March 2014 13:36 
To: Stock, Andrew 
Subject: Re: Moorview, Fownhope, HR1 4PJ App: 133512/FH 
 
Andrew, 
 
This is a modest extension to the property and will enhance the look of it.  Therefore I am content 
for this application to be moved forward positively under delegated powers. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Cllr John Hardwick 
Backbury Ward, Herefordshire Council 
Deputy Leader Herefordshire Independents 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Any opinion expressed in this email or any attached files are those of the individual and not 
necessarily those of Herefordshire Council.  The email and any attached files are confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the addressee.  This communication may contain material protected 
by law from being passed on.  If you are not the intended recipient and have received this email in 
error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is 
strictly prohibited.  If you have received this email in error please contact the sender immediately 
and destroy all copies of it”. 
  
 
On 4 Mar 2014, at 13:20, "Stock, Andrew" <Andrew.Stock@herefordshire.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Cllr Hardwick, 
  
I write regarding the proposed single storey extension to the front and single storey extensions to 
the rear of the existing bungalow. 
  
I consider no impact from the proposal.  
  
Please could I have your comments regarding the above application. 
  
If I don’t not receive a response within ten days I’ll assume you have no objection. 
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Kind regards, 
  
Andrew Stock 
  
Planning Officer 
Herefordshire Council  
  
Tel: 01432 383093 
Email: Andrew.stock@herefordshire.gov.uk 
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